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CHELSEA CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING '

Notice is given in accordance with Section 40, Chapter 131 of the General Laws of the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (Wetland Protection Act), that a Public Hearing
of the Chelsea Conservation Commission will be held:

Thursday, February 28, 2019, 6:00 P.M.
Conference Room 101
City Hall, 500 Broadway.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to review the Notice of Intent (NOI}, submitted
by Michael Zylich, NSTAR Electric Company D/B/A Eversource Energy, for
installation of a subsurface transmission line from an existing manhole on
Willoughby Street, a new control house, and associated subsurface utility conduits
at 282R Eastern Avenue.

A copy of the NOI is available for review in the Department of Planning and

Development offices, Rm 101, during City Hall business hours.

Per Order
Stephen N. Sarikas
Chair

Publication in The Chelsea Record February 14, 2019

13H2
ERE

5
331440 S HuH 03

AEFENE

2V QY €1 834 610z
Yid W3
P
1)




CITY OF CHELSEA, MA
Chelsea Conservation Commission

City Hall, 500 Broadway, Room 101 - Chelsea, MA oz150
Phone: 617.466-4180 « Fax: 617.466-4195 - Email: jdepriest@chelseama.gov

L] fiw
Lo L]
L.I_. Y]
e 9
Do
L:-J E'O —::‘ {
L en
o Ef; Uy ——
: 4
o il oo
5 04 DT iL_L.J
- =
o =
[t |

CHELSEA CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING
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Notice is given in accordance with Section 40, Chapter 131 of the General Laws of the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (Wetland Protection Act), that a Public Hearing

of the Chelsea Conservation Commission will be held:

Thursday, February 28, 2019, 6:00 P.M.
Conference Room 101
City Hall, 500 Broadway.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to review the Notice of Intent (NOI), submitted

by M&M Realty trust for the construction of a 7,440 square foot commercial building
and two subsurface stormwater management areas at 157 Crescent Avenue.

A copy of the NOI is available for review in the Department of Planning and

Development offices, Rm 101, during City Hall business hours.

Per Order

Stephen N. Sarikas

Chair

Publication in The Chelsea Record February 21, 2019




